
Effective JULY 1: New SDPL Hours

  Library System Update

Starting July 2025, all San Diego Public Library locations will operate Monday through Saturday and will be
closed on Sundays. In the coming months, Monday hours may be changing. Stay tuned for more
information.

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2025/07/10/effective-july-1-new-sdpl-hours/

